
 
 
 
November 8, 2021 
 
 
Cleveland City Council Members 
City Hall, Room 220 
 
 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
Under the City’s Codified Ordinances (Sect. 665.05), the Fair Housing Board has the 
responsibility to adjudicate complaints about violations of the City’s fair housing law to assure 
that all persons have full and equal opportunity to consider all available housing for themselves 
and their families within the City without discrimination.  
 
I am writing to recommend that City Council appoint Samir Mohammad to the Fair Housing 
Board.  This appointment, effective starting on December 1, 2021, is for the unexpired term 
ending on December 1, 2023. 
 
These nominations will be up for consideration by City Council on Monday, November 8, 2021.  
Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have questions. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin J. Kelley 
Council President 
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